
POST ELECTION AUDIT 
 

 

Per statute, all Montana Counties must conduct a post-election audit.  Lincoln County will be 

conducting a hand-count audit of Precinct 13 only. 

The Post-Election Audit is scheduled for Friday, November 13, 2020 at 10am in the 

Commissioner’s Office. 

The public is welcome to observe. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Clerk and Recorder Robin Benson at 283-2301 or email: 

lcclerk@libby.org 
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